
1 
 

 
 

 
North West & North Wales LTV Nursing & AHP Meeting 

1st February 2024 1pm-2pm via Teams 
Notes 

 
 

 Agenda Item 
 

Actions 

1 Welcome, Attendance & Apologies 
 
Liz Tahsin welcomed attendees to the meeting. 
 
For attendance and apologies, please see Appendix 1. 
 

 

2 Minutes from Previous Meeting 
 

- Shared for info with agenda 
- Minutes agreed by group 
- Any requests for changes, please send to louise.king@mft.nhs.uk 

 

 

3 Actions from Previous Meeting 
 

- Elaine queried whether there is a forecast of the timeframe for getting the Trilogy 
100’s back. Paul Maines will look into this and come back to Elaine – See item 5 

- Paul will also look into when the parts for the Trilogy Evo will be available, in order 
for servicing to be done – See item 5 

- Concerns were raised regarding the cap on the end of the paediatric circuit, due to 
the risk it poses to LTV children, as they could potentially open it. Ben Houldsworth 
will take this back to his team. 

- No date yet on when the paed wisp will be available – Paul Maines will try and get an 
update on this – See item 5 

- Future meeting dates - Louise will circulate a poll re suitable days/times. A question 
will be added to poll asking for suggestions for future education topics - Complete 

 

 

4 Sleep Hygiene 
 
Presentation given by Natalie Wilkinson and Meg Ruecroft: 

Sleep ODN meeting 

Feb 24 NW 3.pptx
 

 
Cerebra help page - Sleep Advice Service - Cerebra  
 
Please send any feedback to louise.king@mft.nhs.uk regarding if anyone would like any more 
detail regarding sleep advice / hygiene.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All 

mailto:louise.king@mft.nhs.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcerebra.org.uk%2Fget-advice-support%2Fsleep-advice-service%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clouise.king%40mft.nhs.uk%7C1ad6b142b0a44968981e08dc27e48cad%7Cddc77078e8034eeb80cadd03ba7459c4%7C0%7C0%7C638429109767586606%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T3WdZ6pVTXyM%2BYBylAX5w1EfsbwHUj57vdbvaqbjdyE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:louise.king@mft.nhs.uk
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5 Philips Respironics Update  
 
Update from Paul Maines: 

- Trilogy 100 repair bench now set up and in testing phase. By next meeting hope to be 
able to update the group on the full end to end process including the timescales for 
devices being returned 

- Parts for Trilogy Evo – Alder Hey now have service kits up and running 
- Paediatric Wisp – Now off block. Awaiting re-supply. There are some parts available 

in the interim. Paul can provide a parts list if required, including prices, so masks can 
be made up in the meantime. 

- Remediation programme still going head. Still pushing out A40’s. Increased uptake on 
Trilogy Evo’s. 

- Joint meetings to be set up with Phillips between AHCH and RMCH 
 

 

6 BREAS Ventilator Update  
 
No rep present at meeting. 
 

 

7 ODN Update  
 
Update given by Janice Fauset-Jones: 

Nursing AHP NW 

ODN Presentation .pptx
 

 
PPV poster to please print off and display in your patient areas: 

PPV Poster - 02 11 

2023.pdf
 

 
X (Twitter) link for ODN: https://twitter.com/NW_PccSicLtvODN  
 
Future NHS Collaboration Platform: https://future.nhs.uk/cypltvodngroup  
 

 

8 Advice from Region Tertiary Centres 
 
AHCH update: 

- Busy start to 2024 
- 10 new NIV set ups and one IV set up so far this year 
- All Respironics now swapped out 
- Running out of ventilators. Going to move to Vivo 1, to match Manchester. Cost 

effective ventilator for less complex patients. 
- Have 21 IV patients in total, and 170 NIV patients in total 

 
RMCH update: 

- Also busy in Manchester. 5 new NIV set ups so far this year. 
- Have several IV patients weaning. Doing ok. 
- Have 35 IV patients in total, and 122 NIV patients in total 
- Have new LTV Clinical Fellow 
- New LTV Consultant appointed 
- Anna Hughes (ANP) returning from maternity leave 14th Feb 

 

 

https://twitter.com/NW_PccSicLtvODN
https://future.nhs.uk/cypltvodngroup
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9 Consumable Issues 
 

- Manchester having issues with GP’s prescribing water for humidification – Working 
on solutions, such as refillable bags 

- Chloe from Greater Manchester Community team explained that they are using Airvo 
re-usable water bags. This has been approved and is working well. 

- Re-usable water bag guidance: 

Reusable water bag 

guidance.doc
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10 Any Other Business 
 
No items raised. 
 

 

11 Next Meeting 
 
25th April 2024 1pm via Teams 
 

 

 
 
Appendix 1 
 
In attendance: 
Amanda Bull 
Amiee Wilde, Bolton 
Anna Parry, Nurse Educator, NW PCC/SiC/LTV ODN 
Chloe Bulmer, Greater Manchester Community Team 
Deborah Peddie, Blackpool 
Elaine O’Brien, LTV Nurse Consultant, Alder Hey 
Elizabeth Tahsin, LTV Specialist Nurse, RMCH 
Emma Anderton, RMCH 
Emma Wyatt, Hope House 
Florence Bergquist, Alder Hey 
Gemma Williams, LTV Educator, Alder Hey 
Helen Beard, Bridgewater 
Jane Enright, LTV Nurse, Derian House 
Janice Fauset-Jones, Lead Nurse, NW LTV ODN 
Joanne Hill, Claire House 
Joanne Mark, NCA 
Joanne McBride, Network Director, NW PCC, LTV & SiC ODN 
Lauren Sampson, RMCH 
Lisa Wilby 
Louise King, ODN Management Support Officer, NW PCC/LTV ODN 
Meg Ruecroft, Specialist LTV Physiotherapist, Alder Hey 
Nicola Bie, Wirral 
Nicola Colebrook, Alder Hey 
Paul Maines, NW Account Manager, Philips 
Rachel Rodgers, Stockport 
Sinead Phillips, RMCH 
Soraya Begum, Head of Service - Complex Children’s Community Health Services, Manchester Local Care 
Organisation 
Stuart Wilkinson, Consultant, RMCH 
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Toni Berry-Brown, LSCFT 
Vicki (?) 
 
Apologies: Alison O’Leary, Helen Templeton, Tracy Drew, Sam Collins, Emma Anderton, Katie Farrow 


